Chiu Sheung School, Hong Kong
79B Pok Fu Lam Road, Hong Kong
Tel : 2546-1644 Fax : 2517-2483
Website : www.csshk.edu.hk

25™ October, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Notice on Change of Winter Uniforms 2021-2022 No. 0648
(To : All Students)

As winter time is approaching, please take note of the following arrangements for the

change of winter uniforms.

1. Transitional period: According to daily weather condition, students are allowed to
choose to wear summer or winter uniforms (in full set) from Wednesday 27" October
onwards till further notice.

2. Winter uniforms' specifications: Please visit our school's website for the details and

requirements.

Remarks: 1. Official date for the change of winter uniforms will be announced later.
2. Students must wear school coats or sports jackets to school if the

morning temperature is 15°C or below (subject to the announcement on

TV or radio at 7:00 a.m.). Otherwise, a blue or white cardigan can be

worn in place.
3. For P.1 and new students who are still waiting for the ordered winter
uniforms, a blue or white cardigan can be added in place.

(AL

Mr‘YChnm on Ming
Principal, CSSHK

Thank you for your attention.
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Reply Slip for Notice on Change of Winter Uniforms 2021-2022 No. 0648
I acknowledge receipt of the notice on Change of Winter Uniforms.
Name of student: Class:
Name of parent: Signature:
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